Upcoming Events



This Month at CBS

Bringing Talent to Life

VOL 2 – November 2020 Elementary School

Nov 12th Kindness Day Dear Elementary Parents,

As we move towards the end of our first quarter of learning, I am impressed with how our school community is working together to support our student's success. It is evident that we are continuing to improve ways of connecting with each other and supporting our shared journey of learning and growth during this time. Alongside, the knowledge and technology skills that staff, student and parents are learning we are also developing important social and emotional skills in flexibility, perseverance, and learning from our mistakes. These are important skills for all of us going forward and we are happy to see how our students are developing these skills that will support them through life.

Nov 15
Quarter 2 begins

First quarter Progress Reports will be sent to parents on November 18th. We are encouraging our students to be persistent in completing their work and seeking assistance from their teachers if review or feedback is needed to help them



improve. Currently our ESL teachers are completing assessments with our students to identify student reading levels. Student reading levels are an

important way to determine student success. This information helps students select books at their reading level and work towards improving their reading and comprehension to move up to the next level. Students who regularly read on



the **Ooka Island** and **LitPro** on-line reading programs are showing good progress in their reading levels. Teachers will be sharing information on your child's reading level and how they are progressing at our Parent Conferences on November 19th.

Nov 18th
Progress
reports sent out
to parents





Sincerely.

Ms. Mary Kelly Elementary School Principal الفاعليات القادمة



هذا الشهر في المدرسة

Bringing Talent to Life

العدد 1 نوفمبر 2020 المرحلة الابتدائية

السادة أولياء امور المدرسة الابتدائية:

تحية طيبة و بعد،

وحيث مع اقترابنا من نهاية الربع الأول من العام الدراسي والعملية التعليمية، أود أن اعبر عن إعجابي بطريقة عمل مجتمع مدرستنا معًا لدعم نجاح طلابنا. فمن البين والواضح أننا نواصل ونستمر في تحسين طرق التواصل مع بعضنا البعض ودعم رحلتنا المشتركة للتعلم والنمو خلال هذا الوقت وبجانب المعرفة والمهارات التكنولوجية التي يتعلمها كلا من الموظفون والطلاب وأولياء الأمور، نقوم أيضًا بتطوير مهارات اجتماعية وعاطفية مهمة لغاية المرونة والمثابرة والتعلم من أخطائنا تعد هذه المهارات مهمة بالنسبة لنا جميعًا للتقدم نحو الامام ويسعدنا أن نرى كيف يطور طلابنا هذه المهارات التي ستدعمهم طوال حياتهم.

سيتم إرسال التقرير التقدمي الخاص بالفترة الدراسية الأولى إلى

أولياء الأمور بتاريخ 18 نوفمبر. إننا نعمل على تشجيع طلابنا على المثابرة في إكمال عملهم والبحث عن المساعدة من معلميهم في حال طلب مراجعة أو تعليقات لمساعدتهم على التحسن والنمو. يقوم مدرسين اللغة الانجليزية كلغة ثانية حاليا بإكمال التقييمات مع طلابنا لتحديد مستويات قراءة الطلاب. حيث أن مستويات قراءة الطلاب تعتبر طريقة مهمة لتحديد نجاح الطالب. كما أن هذه المعلومات تساعد الطلاب على اختيار الكتب التي هي في مستوى قراءتهم والعمل على تحسين القراءة والفهم وبالتالي الانتقال إلى المستوى التالي. علاوة على

ذلك، فالطلاب الذين يقرؤون بانتظام في برامج القراءة عبر الإنترنت (اوكا ايلاند ، ليت برو) يُظهرون تقدمًا جيدًا في مستويات قراءتهم. سيقوم المدرسين بمشاركة المعلومات حول مستوي قراءة طفلك ومدى تقدمهم وذلك خلال اجتماعات أولياء الامور بتاريخ 19 نوفمبر



PROGRESS

REPORTS

GO HOME



12 نوفمبر

يوم حسن الاخلاق

15 نوفمبر

بداية الفترة الدراسية الثانية

18 نوفمبر

ارسال التقارير إلى المنزل

> السيدة / ماري كيلى مدير المدرسة الابتدائية



This Month at CBS

Bringing Talent to Life

VOL 2– November 2020 Elementary School

Nov 15th - 19th Online book fair This year we are focused on Science and Technology through our STEAM initiative which focuses on Science, Technology, the Environment, Arts and Math. A number of events are planned related to the environment, healthy



living and student use of new technologies. We are also expanding our Student Council group to include students from the elementary school.

Elementary student representatives from each grade 3, 4 and 5 class will be selected for involvement on our Student Council Team. This will provide a great opportunity for students to be involved in supporting student activities and developing leadership skills.

Nov 19th Parent Conference Meetings

Our character skill for the month of November is Kindness. If ever there was a time for sharing a little kindness, it is surely now. Science has shown that when we do something good for others, it not only benefits them, it also boosts our own health and wellbeing.



It is important for us all to take good care of ourselves and each other.

November is Reading Month!





Ms. Mary Kelly Elementary School Principal



هذا الشهر في المدرسة

Bringing Talent to Life

العدد 1— نوفمبر 2020 المرحلة الابتدائية

Bringing Talent to Life

إدخبال الموهية في الحيباة



إننا نهتم ونركز هذا العام على العلوم والتكنولوجيا من خلال مبادرة STEAM التي تركز على العلوم والتكنولوجيا والبيئة والفنون والرياضيات. كما تم التخطيط لعدد من الفعاليات المتعلقة بالبيئة والحياة الصحية والدياة المناسبة والحياة المناسبة والمناسبة والمناسب

الصحية واستخدام الطلاب للتقنيات الجديدة. إننا نعمل أيضًا على توسيع مجموعة مجلس الطلاب لدينا لتشمل طلابًا من المدرسة الابتدائية. سيتم اختيار ممثلي الطلاب في المدرسة الابتدائية من كل الصفوف الثالث والرابع والخامس للمشاركة في فريق مجلس الطلاب في المدرسة. سيعمل هذا على توفير فرصة رائعة للطلاب للمشاركة في دعم الأنشطة الطلابية وتطوير مهارات القيادة.

19 نوفمبر أجتماع أولياء الأمور

<u> 15 — 19 نوفمبر</u>

معرض الكتاب أونلاين



إن السمة الشخصية لشهر نوفمبر في المدرسة الكندية هي العطف واللطف. إذا كان هناك متسع من الوقت لمشاركة القليل من العطف واللطف، فبالتأكيد قد حان وقتها. لقد أظهر العلم أنه عندما نفعل شيئًا جيدًا للآخرين، فإنه لا يفيدهم فحسب بل إنه يقوي

ويعزز أيضًا صحتنا ورفاهيتنا. فمن المهم لنا جميعًا أن نعتني بأنفسنا وببعضنا البعض.

مع خالص الشكر وتفضلوا بقبول فائق الاحترام والتقدير،

نوفمبر هو شهر القراءة!





السيدة / ماري كيلي مدير المدرسة الابتدائية